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This week in English we have been learning about parenthesis using brackets, 

dashes and commas, applying our understanding to write a diary entry as either a 

Celt or Roman during the invasion of Britain. Next week we will be writing 

newspaper reports about the Roman Invasion. 

In Maths, we have been looking at equivalence between fractions, decimals and 

percentages. Using cones and a large space in the hall we explored this practically, 

creating various fractions, decimals or percentages. Next week we will begin learning 

about Roman numerals. 

We have begun looking at the properties of 

materials in Science by investigating thermal 

insulators. In groups we planned and carried 

out experiments with different materials to see 

which one kept hot water warm for the 

longest.  

As part of our History, we have also been 

timelining the events during the Roman 

invasion. 

 

 

This week we have also had the first of four 

sessions of rugby lead by a professional rugby 

player. Although it was very cold, we had a lot 

of fun! Please remember to have full PE kit in 

school with additional jumper and jogging 

bottoms as well as trainers. 

Reminders: 

This term’s home learning grid should have made its way home this week. Please 

can your child complete the English, Maths and at least one other piece by the end 

of term. 

Remember to read at least 5 x a week and record this in the home/school 

book. 
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